
From: Marie Kilbane <mariekilbane@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 10:38 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UMCU planned revision 
 
 
 
 
I am asking the planning commission to please reject this proposal. Foot traffic to 
banks is down in every bank in the city. There are already 5 banks in less than one 
eight of a mile, all single story. Absolutely no need or neighborhood desire for 
another one. This does not meet the A2 Zero Initiative.  A better plan, which the 
city has being advocating is needed. 
Respectfully 
 
Marie Kilbane 
2832 Briarcliff 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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